GREAT EAGLE LADIES GOLF CLUB
GENERAL BUSINESS MEETING
December 5, 2017

The General Business Meeting was called to order by Acting President, Donna Murray at 1:40
p.m. The meeting was held in the Chuckwagon. There were 26 members present.

Donna welcomed two new members, Sandy Elliott and Karen Waldner to the Club.

Minutes: Donna asked if there were any corrections or additions to the November 14, 2017,
minutes. The minutes stand as presented on the website.

Old Business:

Christmas Party: The Christmas Party will be held December 7, 2017, at NC2. Starting time is
11:00 a.m. Dorothey Spurek reiterated that a dessert or salad should be brought to share along
with a $10 gift for exchange. Drinks and tableware will be provided. Dress is Christmas casual.

Rocks on Course: As Elsie Burklund, Rules, is currently out of town Donna advised that at the
present time the following local rule will be in place: You may move your ball one club length,
no closer to the hole, from the decorative rocks without penalty.”

New Business:

Change of Meeting Date: The January 2, 2018, meeting date has been changed to January 9,
2018. Teri Patterson should be back at Happy Trails for approximately three weeks and will
attend this meeting. Teri will finish her chemo treatment December 28, 2017, and will start her
radiation treating when she returns home.

Unkept Bunkers: Bonnie Miller requested a ruling on sand traps that are unkept and have grass
growing in them, particularly 4 and 11. Donna will ask Elsie to look into this.

Committee Chairpersons and Representatives:

Birdie and Chip-ins: Linda Holman distributed birdie pins and chip-in money. 2"-Vice
President Jeanne Tittle requested that Donna remind members that only one birdie pin per person
per season are given.

CAGD: Joanne Brillon reminded members that to participate in the CAGD draw dues of $8.00
should be received by the end of December. $1.00 is collected the second Tuesday of the month.
An exception will be made in January and it will be collected the third week.

Handicap: Renee Hollenbeck reminded club members to post their scores. If scores have not
been posted Renee will post them for you on the following Friday or Saturday. If play is close to
the 1%t or 15™ she will post them sooner.



Game of the Day: Mary Graham announced the winners of the weekly game. She also
requested that if you are unable to play to call her so that if there is someone that didn’t sign up
but would like to play she can fit them in. You should also call the pro-shop.

Joanne Brillon won the drawing for the visor donated by Betty Morris.

The meeting adjourned at 1:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Acting Secretary, Connie Giamarvo



